
        September 6, 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 It is very important that we know where your child will be going after the 
Homecoming Parade.  Buses will be running routes about 2:45p.m.  Please check one of  
the categories below, and return this notice by Tuesday, September 18th. 
 
 After the Homecoming Parade my child will: 
 
 __________go home as usual 
 
 __________be picked up by parent at the elementary school following the parade. 
 
 
_________________________  _________  __________________________ 
Student Name    Grade   Parent Signature 


